
  
            

 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
              

Sheriff Earnell R. Lucas Congratulates the Milwaukee Bucks for Becoming 
the 2021 NBA Champions 

 

 

Milwaukee, WI (July 20, 2021) – Today, Milwaukee County Sheriff Earnell R. Lucas issued a 
statement congratulating the Milwaukee Bucks for becoming the 2021 NBA Champions:  

“I congratulate the Milwaukee Bucks for becoming the 2021 NBA Champions. It was a total team 
victory for the franchise and its fans who are the best in all of professional sports. Thanks to the 
ownership group led by Marc Lasry and Wes Edens for committing to building a winner in 
Milwaukee following the sale of the club by Sen. Herb Kohl. And congratulations to the people of 
Milwaukee who waited 50 years to celebrate another NBA championship and for showcasing to 
the world that our city is world-class in its friendliness, hospitality, and sportsmanship.” 
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For more information about the Milwaukee County Sheriff’s Office, visit our website at MKESheriff.org and our 

Facebook page at Facebook.com/MilwaukeeCountySheriff 
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